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April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Primary 5 and Primary 4’s The Lion King Musical 
 
This term, Primary 4 and 5’s IDL context is ‘The Lion King.’ This context will allow the 
children opportunities to explore all aspects of developing, marketing and performing a 
show. The children will then showcase these skills in two ends of term performances. 
Please find below some key dates for your diary.  

 
Key Dates: 
Dress rehearsal performance for pupils:  Friday 9th June 
Afternoon performance for parents:  Wednesday 14th June at 1.30pm 
Evening performance for parents:  Thursday 15th June at 6:30pm 

  
Due to all of the hard work and commitment that will go into these performances, we 
hope that all children will be able to attend the evening performance. However, if this is 
not possible, please let your child’s teacher know via letter or through the school office. 
Additional information about ticket sales and costumes will be given in the coming 
weeks.  
 
Throughout the IDL context, the children will be fundraising to support the production of 
their show. Thank you for all of your kind contributions so far. We will also be inviting 
the whole school to dress up as an animal on the day of our dress rehearsal, with an 
opportunity to make an optional donation to our fundraising efforts.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Primary 4 and 5 Teachers 
 

 

 
 


